
From: Soura, Christian
To: Rainwater, Frank <Frank.Rainwater@ors.sc.gov>
CC: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Glenn, Debbie <Debbie.Glenn@bea.sc.gov>
Date: 9/4/2013 10:46:27 AM

Subject: RE: FY 2014-15 Election Day Sales Estimate

                Sure, that works – thanks again.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Rainwater, Frank 

Sent: Wednesday, September 04, 2013 10:44 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Cc: Baker, Josh; Glenn, Debbie

Subject: RE: FY 2014-15 Election Day Sales Estimate
 
Not a problem.  If we provided that at the same time we do our Nov 10th estimate, would that be sufficient?  
Probably be close the  prior estimates anyway.
Frank
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Wednesday, September 04, 2013 10:15 AM

To: Rainwater, Frank

Cc: Baker, Josh

Subject: FY 2014-15 Election Day Sales Estimate
 
Hi Frank,
 
                We’ve been plugging away on the FY 2014-15 budget book for a little while – we’re going to recommend 
codification of Proviso 3.3 again, to make permanent the suspension of §59-150-210(E) and allow lottery sales on 
primary and general election days.
 
                I know it’ll probably be a while before you’re ready to produce an estimate, but do you mind sending us a 
scoring letter on that at the appropriate time?  I’m trying to work as much of the punchlist as early as possible so as 
not to be harassing folks around the holidays, if at all possible…
 
                Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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